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Spooky week saw us 
exploring pumpkins and 
creating spider biscuits 
in our sensory cooking 
maths lessons.

For our Harvest Festival, we created prints with 
apples and painted leaves with stencils.

We made candle holders 
to celebrate Diwali.
In a sensory Expressive 
Arts session, pupils 
manipulated the clay 
and decorated it by 
choosing colours and 
adding a flame.

Christmas has arrived in Class 1! We have been 
creating digital snowmen and making reindeer food.
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